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Dear Families, 
 
This letter is to inform you that your child will continue to receive individualized services under an RtI 
plan for the current school year. These types of plans are available to ALL students and are used 
when a student shows difficulty in an area. RtI plans follow specific interventions in math, reading, or 
behavior. Students receive their small group/individualized support during a specified time of day. 
This time DOES NOT occur during whole group instruction or specialty areas like PE or recess. 
These plans are reviewed three times a year and you will be given an update during those reviews. 
You will also receive an update during parent teacher conferences. Please know, at any time, you 
can ask for an update regarding the progress of this plan. The end goal is for the student to meet the 
needed progress which will end the plan. Listed below is the information for your students RtI plan. 
 
_________________ will be monitored on an RtI plan in the area(s) of: 
 
______Reading    ______Math     ______Behavior 
 
 

He/She will work in a small group /one-on-one setting on: 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

If you have any questions regarding your child’s RtI plan, please contact: 
 
______Reading- Mrs. Mosset kayla.mosset@kcschools.org (701) 475-2243 
    
______Math- Mr. Kallenbach kasey.kallenbach@kcschools.org (701) 475-2243 
 
______Behavior- Mrs. Steiger lindsey.steiger@kcschools.org (701) 475-2243 
 
 
Thank You! 
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